
 

 

Wednesday​ ​13th​ ​September 

Dear​ ​parents,  

 

PE is an important and necessary part of your child’s education and along with all subjects within the                  

curriculum is a government requirement. Children have to take part in 2 full lessons of PE each week                  

along with extra active sessions to meet requirements. Being active has positive impact on your               

child’s​ ​progress​ ​within​ ​the​ ​classroom​ ​and​ ​their​ ​general​ ​wellbeing.  

 

Children need to have their full PE kit in school everyday. This consists of navy or black shorts, white                   

t-shirt,​ ​black​ ​pumps​ ​and​ ​trainers. 

In winter months black/navy jogging bottoms or leggings can be worn for PE lessons outside with a                 

black/navy crew neck jumper. Hooded tops are not permitted for health and safety reasons. Shorts               

will​ ​be​ ​needed​ ​for​ ​indoor​ ​lessons. 

All​ ​long​ ​hair​ ​must​ ​be​ ​tied​ ​back. 

All jewellery must be removed. Children will be expected to remove their own earrings and are the                 

responsibility of the child. We advise on PE/Swimming days that children leave their jewellery at               

home.  

 

If children are taking part in after school sporting activities where PE kit is required, they will now                  

need​ ​to​ ​get​ ​changed​ ​back​ ​into​ ​their​ ​school​ ​uniforms​ ​before​ ​leaving.  

This​ ​will​ ​ensure​ ​that​ ​kit​ ​is​ ​not​ ​forgotten​ ​and​ ​remains​ ​in​ ​school​ ​for​ ​necessary​ ​activities.  

 

Thank​ ​you​ ​for​ ​your​ ​continued​ ​support. 

 

Yours​ ​sincerely,  

 

Miss​ ​Paton 

 

  

 


